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Name

Charles R. Perea

Organization _
Johnny O. Perea Foundation for Asbestos Education & Relief

Email
JohnnyOPereaFoundation@comcast.net

Address

8208 Curry Ave NE
Albuquerque, NM B7109
United States

Comments

The science has been in place for a long time. It is time to inform and educate. 99% of the people | talk
to have no idea they live with asbestos in their homes. We need PSA's and help in understanding why we
should not cut into old materials and some cases new materials in our homes not just in the work place.
They is more than enough science indicating the presence of asbestos and its health effects to warn
people right now..NIOSH and the government has been irresponsible long enough regarding the hazards
associated with asbestos.. Why do we need more information? Why should more people die first? Who
cares what type of asbestos is more deadly? People need information now so that we do not suffer
latter. Let's try a proactive preventive approach..




